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(Parent Advisory Committee) 

NEWSLETTER #4 

JUNE 2021 

Summer is almost here, Anderson Community! 

Less than a month to go and Summer Break begins!  Anderson hosted our new 

kindergarteners, handed out goodie bags and introduced them to the school.  

Lots happening in June. It’s Pride month. Also, Bike to School week happened. 

The bike racks were well used and even the teachers had fun organizing a group 

ride.  There are 215 orange hearts on the front doors of the school that 

represent the lives that were lost at the Kamloops Residential School.  Also, June 

is National Indigenous History Month and June 21 is National Indigenous 

Peoples Day. To learn more about reconciliation, please click here. 
 

We also had our annual general meeting (AGM) where we elected our 

new PAC for the 2021-2022 school year: 
 

Chair: Marine Walic 

Vice Chair: Mary Hsi 

Treasurer: Crista Burke 

Co-Treasurer: Veronica Vertti 

Secretary: Yusra Qadir 

Co-Secretary: Qinny Qin 
 

This year was an extraordinary year where we had to do everything from a 

distance. Hopefully in September, we can go back to having some interactions 

and raise funds for the school to enrich our childrens’ learnings.  Please take a 

look at the next page as most of our fundraisers are on-going.  We can still 

fundraise when we are on summer vacation. 

 

Mme Marin and Ms. Bingham will be retiring at the end of this year.   

Please join their Farewell Zoombly on June 25th @ 1:45pm. (Passcode is 6355) 
 

AND, our new principal has been announced …  

Mr. Sean Harrington from Dixon Elementary.   

Please come to our first PAC meeting in September and  

join us in welcoming Mr. Harrington! 
 

THANK YOU to our Teachers + Staff, for all you do for us!  

Even during these challenging times, you have gone above & beyond  

for all our kids.  We greatly appreciate it. 
 

THANK YOU to the Parents, for stepping in and supporting the transitional 

learning. Also, for supporting our fundraisers in providing more for our children. 

We wouldn’t have gotten through these times without your help! 
 

Have a wonderful summer and we’ll see you in September! 

  

 

  
\

What’s Happening 

This Month : 
 

June 1-4  Bike to School 
   Week 

June 25   Farewell Zoombly 
June 29   Gr. 7 Drive Thru 

   Grad 
 

June 29  Last Day of School 

 
2021-2022 

1st PAC Meeting : 

Wed. September 22nd, 

6:45p.m. 

Location TBD 
 

Questions? E-mail : 
AndersonPACgeneral@gmail.com 
 

 

PAC will help provide, with 

the school, this year : 
 

▪ MOTUS Bird Tracking 

Antenna $600 

▪ Virtual field trips for each 

division 

▪ Sponsored Scholarships 

for MacNeil & McRoberts  

▪ Grade 7 Celebration 

▪ SQX Dance $437.50 

 

What We Have Raised: 
2020-2021 Year 

 

 

- $570 for books 

- $773 masks 

- $25.79 bottle returns 

- $332.85 Yearbooks 

- $102 Donations 

 

 

 
Totalling $1,803.64 

The weather is getting hot, don’t 
forget to send these things with 

your child to school: 
 

 Extra face masks 

 Hat 

 Sunscreen 
 

 

https://bccpac.bc.ca/index.php/resources/14-indigenous-education/1013-trc-resources
https://sd38.zoom.us/j/64001546223
mailto:AndersonPACgeneral@gmail.com


 

 

Fundraising Initiatives 

ON-GOING 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Mention  

“Henry Anderson” when 
purchasing 

 

5% of your purchase 
goes to our school! 

If you buy 6-pk of Hot Cross Buns, our 
school gets $2 back ! 

Richmond 
Centre  

(this location only) 
 

  
 Personalized, peel & stick, super-durable labels that safely go in the laundry,  

dishwasher and microwave. 

 
 

1.  Go to:  Support a Fundraiser 

2.  Type in & Search for:  
      "Henry Anderson 
        Elementary (Richmond)" 

3.  Happy Shopping! 

Anderson will  
receive 20% back 

from sales. 

 
 

Anderson PAC is running an ongoing bottle drive fundraiser! Drop your empties off at any Return-
It Depots and your contributions will go towards the student activities. Tell your friends and family!  

 

 
 

Accepted Containers:  

        
For deposit refund and recycling fees on each container type, click here. 

 

 

 

 

1. Collect your empties . . . Put them in a clear plastic bag. 

2. Visit any Return-It Depot  

3. Go to the Kiosk, Enter: 604.668.6358 

4. Print labels and stick 1 label on each bag 

5. Drop the bags in the Express bins.  Done! 
 

Return-It will sort and  
deposit the bottle money into our PAC account. 

 

https://mabelslabels.ca/en_CA/fundraising/support/
https://www.return-it.ca/beverage/products/
https://www.return-it.ca/locations,metro-vancouver,richmond/

